## International Allergy Forum

25 to 26 November 1995

Sheraton Hong Kong Hotel & Towers

his two-day forum was organized by the Hong Kong Thoracic Society and the American College of Chest Physicians (Hong Kong and Macau Chapter) and endorsed by the International Association of Allergology and Clinical Immunology with Professor Mary Ip being the chairman of the organizing committee. The meeting was well attended by local delegates including respiratory physicians, paediatricians, general practitioners and allied health staff.

